Subject: November 7, 2017 Public Hearing - Files Z 17.024 + 19T-17V008 - Nashville {Barons)
Developments Inc.

PUBLIC HEARING
COMMUNICATION (/5

Date: October 30, 2017 at 3:53:55 PM EDT Date: No v 7]iT ITEM NO. 5
To: Judy.jeffers@vaughn.ca

Subject: New development in Nashville

Good Afternoon Judy ,..

My Name is Marco Baldassarra and | am a Homeowner of Whisper Lane in Kleinberg, ..

It has Just today Come to My Attention that there is a Proposal to Open up our Street for a
Development in the Very near Future, ..

Please take note that | think Its Appalling that No Residences on Whisper lane or English Daisy have
been Advised of this development or the Notice of Public Hearing and we Needed to hear about it

through other parties,..
Also take note that | Personally am in Complete Objection to the Development as it has been tabled

, Also [ don't fee! the City should take any Action Until All Residences on Whisper lane
and Neighboring English Daisy are advised ..

Also there are signs indicating a Variance proposal, and the meeting is next week at Vaughan city Hall,
Please respond back to me Confirming you have received this e-mail
Regards

Marco Baldassarra



